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 Paula Peet OBJ2016/3920/P 01/08/2016  19:53:35 I am objecting to this planning application in the grounds that a terrace on the site specified will 

seriously impact on my family's privacy when using our garden area. A terrace will directly overlook 

our garden giving no area of privacy at all. Also, a terrace will give opportunity for anyone using it to 

look directly into our bathroom, kitchen, living room and a bedroom. Even though there are terraces 

nearby on other buildings, none of these look directly into any of our rooms or have full view of our 

garden area. The extension on which the terrace is proposed has already dramatically reduced the 

amount of light coming into our garden and I can only see the addition of a terrace and balustrade 

making this situation worse. Please ask the planning officer to come and have a look for themselves.
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